EMIL G. GARRETT
LeiCol. USA Ret.
P. 0. Box 91
Stockton Srcingl. Maine 04981

Tel. (207) 567-3300
2¢ March 1379

To: U.S Muclear Regulatory Commission
Director, Division of Project lManagement
0ffize of Muclear Reactor Regulatioz
ATTN: Mr., Roger S, Boyd

Dear AMr, mydl

The 5 June 1378 issue of the Pederal Register publisnhed an Order for
Modification of Licezse for Three Mile Island Muclear Station, Unit 2,

T would appreciate it if you would tell me if this Order for
Yodification of License was still in force at the time of the recent
accident et T\ « 27

If so, did any of the problem areas addressed in the Order for
Wdification play any role in tre accident or post accident evems? Tas
there any loss of off-site power experienced and was there any problems
with the diesel generators experieneec?

Turther, I would deeply appreciate being placed on the mailing list

57 TEIT 0. 50=3201 as well as oz the mailing 1ist for singlec cories of
investigntive reports on tne accidext.
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Sincerely,

-

8003140126
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